Recommendation Letter for Benjamin Akinmoyeje for NCSG ICANNS2 Seattle Travel Slot

Tomslin Samme-Nlar
NCSG Policy Committee Chair
07 January 2025

To the Members of the NCSG Policy Committee and Executive Committee,

I would like to recommend Benjamin Akinmoyeje for the NCSG ICANNGS2 Seattle Travel Slot.
Benjamin Akinmoyeje has consistently demonstrated leadership and commitment to advancing
the values of the NCSG. Through their work as NCUC chair and NCUC policy forum, they have
successfully increased community engagement and facilitated meaningful policy discussions.

I have no doubt that Benjamin will use the travel opportunity to continue to elevate the work of
the NCSG, ensuring it remains a strong advocate for non-commercial users worldwide. I strongly
endorse their application.

Sincerely,
Tomslin Samme-Nlar
NCSG Policy Committee Chair



